DEPARTMENT Public Welfare

STATE OF MINNESOTA

Office Memorandum

DATE: \

April 30, 1963

TO

E.J. Engberg, M.D.

Superintendent

Faribault State School and Hospital

FROM

Howard Davis

Wald Davis

SUBJECT:

Visit to your Institution

This is a routine note to let you know that I stopped by the institution this morning, April 32, to visit with Arnold.

The purpose of the visit was to review progress and problems of Psychological Services. I am afraid it has been sometime since I have been there for this purpose; but I was certainly impressed with the continued vigor of the program and with the new developments Arnold has been able to initiate since acquiring more staff.

In talking with Arnold, I was pleased in noticing that his philosophy of the function of his department very clearly embraces the concept of team integration. In fact, he's able to say that strengthening of personnel numbers in other services, as in teaching, was perhaps of even greater importance to him than acquiring additional psychology staff. But at the same time, it is my feeling that Arnold and his two staff psychologists are carrying a tremendous load with the patient population you have at Faribault. I am glad that you have requested two additional psychologists to enable him to expand and intensify the service program he is developing now.

Arnold informed me of some of the notable achievements that the Institution as a whole has been making. We also discussed ways in which I, as a State office employee, could make my services to the institution and to the department more effective.

Best personal regards.

cc: Mr. Arnold Madow